











Queridas familias.

Hola, we have had a wonderful day celebrating European Day of Languages, focusing on Spanish, which is the modern foreign language we study as part of our curriculum. Our children loved learning about different parts of Spain and the festivals celebrated. Thank you to Miss Fish for organising this for our children.

We welcomed PCSO Mark Pigott into school, who came to visit our children. It's always lovely having Mark Pigott in school and our children loved seeing and talking to him.

Our children enjoyed their assembly this week with Mrs Beresford, focusing on what makes them unique. They explored why they were special, which was centred around celebrating who they are.

Next week, we will be hosting headteachers from the EEEA Trust in Kent. Our children and staff will be sharing how they use digital technology to support their learning, which will, in turn, support staff and children from the EEEA Trust.

Next week also sees the screening of Year 6 and Reception children, an annual event at the beginning of each year conducted by school nurses.

Please do look out for and book your parent consultation times for this term, another important opportunity to discuss how your child is doing in school.

> Que tengan un buen fin de semana. Saludos cordiales de la Sra. Ferla y el equipo de PWP





Upcoming Events					
Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	
29th	30th	1st	2nd	3rd	
Year 1 & 6 early morning workshop	Year 1 & 6 early morning workshop	Year 1 & 6 early morning workshop	Year 2 & 6 early morning workshop Census Day!	Year 2 & 6 early morning workshop	



ATTENDANCE

Current Attendance- 93.1%

Nursery AM- 98.1% Nursery PM- 98% Lime- 96.9% Poplar- 82.8% H/Chestnut- 96.1% Bay- 89.6% Box- 96.1% Bamboo-98% Ash- 94.3% Cypress - 88.9% Palm- 92.9% Acacia - 95.2% Myrtle- 96.3% Holly- 93% Willow - 92.3% Eucalyptus - 87.3%

Green=met the minimum attendance rate

Parents please remind your children about the use of

social media and online gaming platforms. There are strict

restrictions on social media online games. Please make sure you are checking your children's phone regularly.





This information guide offers a collection of useful tips for helping children learn to manage their emotions.

Under 13

























Secondary Transfer!

0CT 310

The closing date for secondary transfer in September 2026 is 31st October 2025. Applications received after this date will not be considered until after National offer Day on 2nd March 2026. Applications can be made online and parents are advised to view the Admission to Secondary Schools 2026/27 on the Bexley website.

https://www.bexley.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education/secondary-schools/admission-secondary-schools-26-27/message-parents

WELL DONE!



Class	Peareswood Champion			
Nursery AM/PM	Rayan/Matias			
Lime	Jaxon			
Poplar	Lenny			
H/Chestnut	David			
Вау	Ruqaiya			
Bamboo	Amber			
Box	Thomas			
Cypress	Jude			
Ash	Lucia			
Acacia	Aleesa			
Palm	Abigail			
Holly	Thomas			
Myrtle	Hannah			
Willow	Tehila			
Eucalyptus	Aarav			



SCHOOL VALUES

The value this term is Pride.

EYFS- The children in nursery have been taking pride in their reading area. They have been sharing books and keeping it tidy.

KS1- The children in Year 2 have been working hard on interviewing the Big Bad Wolf and asking him questions about why he blew down KFC.

KS2- We are proud of all the children for being part of the European Day of Languages. They have learnt about a verity of Spanish festivals and how they are.





Attendance Information



Reporting your child absent

Please make sure you report your child absence everyday to the school after 8am.



Telephone: 01322 332379, option 1 and leave a voicemail.



By email: pwpoffice@watschools.org.uk

UNAUTHORISED LEAVE DURING TERM TIME:

Family holidays should be taken during school holiday periods. Please be aware that holiday requests will always be unauthorised. A penalty notice may be issued if parents take their children out of school during term time.

Any requests for leave due to 'exceptional circumstances' must be made in writing to the Head Teacher in advance.